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MEETINGS 
1,2,4,5th Monday—Country Club 
Cottage     9.30—12 noon  
3rd Monday 12.30-3pm: Historical day 
Guest Speak or ‘day out’ 
  
LOCAL LIBRARY: Saturdays 9.30-11am  
excluding Public & School holidays 
 
MONTHLY COMMITTEE MEETING 
2nd Monday 12.30-3pm Cottage— 
members welcome to attend 
 

MAY 

1st—Research Day— 

6th  - Saturday research at the Library 9.30-11.30am  

8th—Research Day — Committee Meeting 12.30 –3pm 

15th—Historical Day 12.30-3pm—More information later 

22nd—Webinar & Research (Webinar will be set up in the lounge-

room leaving the big table for those wishing to just do research. 

29th—Research Day 

Remember to bring your lap-top and or USB to take home your 
found information. 

Owen & Jan’s presentation of Cambodia was very well received 
and Thomas from the Nota will be submitting an article soon for 
those who weren’t able to be at the cottage. Every  cent donated 
is well spent in the village. 

 
The decision on changes to our uniform is still a work in progress, once finalised you will receive an email with 
details and an order form. 
  
During my recent researching on Ancestry Library edition, I discovered several incorrect entries covering death/
burial details supplied by Find a Grave. I need a bit of help - if you have been successful in correcting an entry 
supplied by Find a Grave, please forward me the instructions. 
  
Whilst browsing through a few of Jenny’s folders I came across a few interesting occupations from the past; 
  
ALL SPICE             name of grocer 
BIRDBOY              employed to scare away birds from crops 
CONNER              inspector or tester 
HONEY DIPPER  extracted raw sewage from catch basins and out house 
  
Happy researching! Cheers Anne 

ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTION: 

Our Annual Subscription  will be due a month earlier than it has 
been in the past years. This is in keeping with  Fair Trading 
requirements. 

Our 12 months will be from 1st July—30th June each year. 

Fees are still the same $30 -1st person and  $10 per person 
residing in the same household. 

I will shortly be sending out a new membership form, please 
remember to circle  your preferences re name, photos, email 
address,  and if you wish to receive other Newsletters from 
various sources etc. 

Please consider taking on a role, all help will be given. 

 


